
 

How To Link Your Existing License to Your New eStop Account 

The State of Montana has implemented a new eStop system including a new public eStop 

website. Effective September 22,2025, all existing eStop Master Locations will be migrated 

to the new eStop system. Follow the instructions below to link your new account to your 

existing eStop Master Location. 

 

Tips Before You Begin the PIN Process 

• You must register for an account prior to starting the PIN process 

• You will need the Record Number and PIN# from the eStop License PIN Notification 

email 

eStop License PIN Instructions 

1. Log into: https://aca-prod.accela.com/estop 

2. Navigate to the “Start a New License Application” menu option, then select the 

“eStop Master Location” option from the drop down list. 

         
 

 

https://aca-prod.accela.com/estop


 

3. Check the box for “I have read and accepted the above terms” then click the 

Continue Application Link 

 

 

4. Select the option to “Link Existing License to my Account” 

5. Select “PIN Verify” 

6. Click the Continue Application Link 

 

 



 

7. Click the “Select from Account” button

 
 

8. Your contact information will auto-populate from your newly registered account. Click 

the Continue Application link

 
 

 



 

9. Click the "Add a Row" button to enter Record Number & PIN information. If you have 

more than one Record Number & PIN to link, use the drop down arrow on the button 

to select the applicable number of rows needing to be added 

 
 

10. A popup window will appear with fields for Record Number and PIN #. Enter the 

Record and PIN numbers from the eStop License PIN Notification email you received 

11. Click the “Submit” button 

12. Click the Continue Application link 

 
 



 

13. You will be brought to the Review screen next. Verify that information is correct, then 

click the Continue Application link. Note that the Entity information is pulled using 

data you entered during your account registration and cannot be edited on this 

screen 

 
 

 

14. You will then be brought to the Receipt/Record issuance page showing that your 

application is complete. Your existing eStop License(s) will now be associated with 

your new account. No further action is required on this step 

 
 

 

 

If you need additional assistance with this process, please call us at 406-841-2056 or you 

can email us atDLIEstop@mt.gov 
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